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Dear Elena,

Thankycu for your communication and your interest in the work of
the Commission. I knowycu have met v/ith the C-ommission's counsel,
Professor Michael Sweeney. The information and penpective vilrich ycu gave
him will certainlybe considered in the continuing work of the C-ommission. I
certainlyshare ycur view of the importance of public confidence in the
Judiciary a subject to which I have devoted considerable volunteer time over
the past 30 years. Like yourself and ycur mother, whom I remember with
great regardrwe can never let up in our efforts to do all we can to enhance
confidence. 

'We 
mayhave different penpectives on howto accomplish that

goal, but no disagreement exists on its importance.

Mybest wishes to ycu and your colleagues.

Sincerely,

Jol- D. Feerick, Chairman
Commission to Promote Public
C,onfidence in the Judiciary
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